
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Friday 27th May 2022 

 

Dear Year 4 Parents/Carers, 

 

During our PSHE lesson based around growing up and how the body changes, many of the girls have raised 

questions regarding periods. This is not currently part of the Year Four Curriculum however I would like to 

talk to them about it in a safe environment as opposed to them looking into it themselves. As this is not 

part of the Year 4 curriculum, consent will need to be given if you wish for your child to take part.  

 

I would like to do girls only lesson based on this, to discuss their concerns and questions after half term on 

Thursday 9th June 2022.  If you do want your child participating in this, please fill in and return the 

attached slip by Wednesday 8th June 2022.  

 

If you have any further questions about this, please speak to a member of the Year 4 team. 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

 

 

 

Miss Hodgkins                      Mrs D Reynolds 

Year 4 Teacher                      Head Teacher  

 

Year 4 Girls Only-Period Talk Session-Thursday 9th June 2022 

 

Child’s name: ____________________________________________                                                                     

 

I give consent for my child to participate in the period talk on Thursday 9th June 2022. 

 

Signed:  ______________________________________       Date: ___________________________                                                               

 

Aim High Never Give Up Follow Your Dream Lead By Example 

Email: office@norwoodschool.co.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk   
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